

Center for Family Health

DePaul Pediatrics

303 Main Street Binghamton, NY 13905

(607) 729-8687 FAX: (607) 770-4237 www.lourdes.com

April 19, 2011

Mrs. Pam Brodsky & Binghamton Area Reading Council BARC-Books for Babies

Dear Pam and BARC,

DePaul Pediatrics would like to take this opportunity to thank you so much for the book donations.

Our population is not always able to afford to buy books and read to their children. We strongly believe in literacy as well as the bonding it promotes between parents and their children. Your donation is given to children as they come in for their routine physical exams and it is loved by all the families!

Thank you again.

Rina Rai, L-CSW DePaul Pediatrics 303 Main St. Binghamton, NY 13905



